
 

 

 Issue 20 - Week of 10 December 2018 

 

We have now reached the final week of the 2018 school year which we hope has been a 

successful year for your child/ren. ​End of year reports​​ are being issued tomorrow in an 

envelope addressed to the parents - please let the office know if you do not receive one. 

 

Our​ Final Assembly​​ for the year is this Thursday 13th December at 10:30 am in the hall. 

 

Term 4​​ ​ends this Friday at 12:30 pm​​. Please ensure that your child/ren are picked up at 

that time (unless prior arrangements have been made with KidsKlub) as no supervision will be 

provided after that time. 

 

Students will visit their ​2019 class ​​and meet their teacher on Friday. Each child will bring 

home a stationery list and we would appreciate it if all students could return with these items 

on the first day back - ​Monday 4th February 2019​​. 
 

Farewell to​​ 69 Year 6 students who will be going on to Intermediate School in 2019 and 7 

other students who are transferring to other schools. We wish them success at their new 

schools.  We also farewell three of our staff members:  Tim Horne, Natalie Oborn and Jenny 

Smith.  They will be missed but we wish them success for their next endeavours. 

 

Resources​​: If you still have any resources, e.g journals, library books, other readers, sports 

uniforms, we would appreciate receiving them back as soon as possible, please. 

 

School Pool Keys​​ are available for hire. The cost is $115 ($20 is refunded when the key is 

returned next year). If you have not already ordered a key please do so by Wednesday - no 

orders will be received after Wednesday. 

 

School Uniforms​​ - the uniform shop will be open on Thursday 31st January and Friday 1st 

February from 9:00 am - 12:30 pm for those who wish to make purchases. The uniform list 

has been printed below - please note that prices have increased. 

 

After-School Care: ​​From 2019 this will be provided at school by the YMCA. Full details of this 

programme are being sent as a separate attachment to this newsletter. 

 

I hope that you all have a very Merry Christmas. Happy New Year to everyone and we are 

wishing you a safe, relaxing and enjoyable holiday. 

 

Regards 

 

Lorene Hurd  

Principal 
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Celebrating Success at Sunnybrae 

 

Congratulations to the PTA ​​who during this year have raised around $30,000 through 

their fundraising efforts (some funding yet to be received, so the final figure will be 

published early next year). 

 

Congratulations​​ to the following children who performed in our annual ‘Sunnybrae’s Got 

Talent’ concert on Friday: Yieshei Rom, Minseo Jung, Young Eun Yang, Daisy Yang, Caleb 

Coombe, Tuarae Tanner, Viola Lu, Selina Liu, Fay Ajjam, Rowyn Sugrue, Brayden Fitzgerald 

and the Sunnybrae Pasifika Dance Group. 

Congratulations also to the following Sports Teams:  

Year 3/4 Basketball Teams​​ for played their finals on Wednesday night.  

Sunnybrae Rockets came 1st in A Grade​​. Well done to: Korban Mckinlay, Ezana 

Leykune, Derek Wu, Will Thornley, Ezra McIntyre, Blaze Thompson, Cody Simpson 

and Noah Eli. Also a big thank you to their coaches James McIntyre and Stephen 

Simpson and Manager Karen Simpson.  

Sunnybrae Hawks came 2nd in B Grade​​. It was a nail-biting game going into extra 

time. Well done to: Daniel Cuttance, Ivy Hu, Riyan Nair, Arnav Nair, Corey Kitto and 

Cruze Simmons. A big thank you to their coaches Anji Simmons and Pramod Nair and 

manager Mike Kitto. 

Sunnybrae Clippers came 3rd in B Grade​​. Well done to: Luke Fischer, Joash 

Murray, Hiroto Maruyama, Michael Bertenshaw, Issac Vine, Rishabh Rai, Fortune Shi 

and Afa Bocock. A big thank you to Helen Bocock for managing the team.  

Also, well done to the Sunnybrae Rockets who got chosen to play in a mini 

tournament before the Breakers vs Sydney Kings games on Sunday 9th December.  
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Community Notices 

 

● Summer holidays​ CodeCamp ​​allowing children from 7- 12 to develop skills 

creating games, apps and work with robots and electronic building blocks 

Venues in Parnell and Takapuna. 17th - 20th December and 21st - 24th 

January. Further information from Ash Beaumont, 021 151 9591 or visit 

www.codecamp.co.nz​. 
 

● M Sports ​​is running a​ holiday football programme​​ using the inflatable pitch 

at Birkenhead Primary School for children aged 5 - 13 years. 17th-21st of 

December; 14th-18th of January and 21st-25th of January. 9:00 am - 13 noon 

or 9:00 am - 3:00 pm. Book on enrolmy.com/msports-northshor. Further 

queries to ​adminnorthshore@msports.co.nz​ or phone 021 0676 700. 

 

● City Nippers​​ is a fun and educational programme delivered by Surf Lifeguards 

which provides surf safety and beach awareness for 5 -11 year olds. 

Programmes run in January at Narrow Neck beach - five 2 hour sessions. For 

further information please email ​education@lifesaving.org.nz​ or enrol at 

enrolmy.com/city-nippers. 

 

YMCA 
●  YMCA on Akoranga Drive​​, Northcote, is running a​ holiday programme​​. 

Full details available from www.ymcaauckland.org.nz. 
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Uniform Prices 2019 

 

Short sleeved polo shirts $38 

Angle pocket shorts $33 

Cargo shorts $33 

 

Skorts sizes 2 - 10 $46 

Skorts 12 - 20 $50 

 

Hats $15 

 

PE Sports Shirts $36 

 

Trousers angle pocket $37 

Trousers cargo pocket $37 

 

Long sleeved polo shirts $40 

Polar fleeces $53 

Sweatshirts $38 
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